
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
To:    Town Clerks Office – Please post in accordance with Open Meeting Law   

  
From:  Elizabeth Gaffey, Town Clerk 

 
Date:  May 18, 2022 

 
RE:  Testing of Voting Equipment 

 
 
 
 

TESTING OF VOTING EQUIPMENT 

 
The test for the ballot tabulating equipment for the Annual Town Election on Saturday, June 4, 2022 
will be held Thursday May 26, 2022 beginning at 9:00 AM in the main meeting room in the Town Hall.   

 
 

 
 
 
cc:  Republican and Democratic Town Committees  
  Board of Registrars    
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